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Year 13 external exams 

We are now only a couple of weeks away from the start of the Year 13 external exams. It is 
promising to see so many Year 13 students using their study periods to revise and prepare for 
the exams. A large number of students are also staying after school to use the study centre 
for revision. We wish you all the very best for the exams and look forward to celebrating your 
successes on results day in August.  

Future Heroes 

 

We recently took a group of Health & Social 
Care students to an event in Hatfield where 
they were able to find out about a wide 
range of careers in the Health Care sector. 
There were lots of hands on activities which 
the students enjoyed trying out. 

Year 12 Biology debate 

The topic for the year 12 Biologists debate 
was ‘Should Embryonic stem cells be 
used’ 

Both panels had clearly researched their 
argument and were able to put across 
their points in a mature way.    

Duke of Edinburgh—First Aid 

 

Mr Allen is currently working on First Aid 
skills with the year 12 DofE students in   
preparation for their group expedition.   

UCAS EXAMS 

Year 12 students 
will start their 
UCAS exams on 
Monday 27th June. 
The results will be 
used as their         
predicted grades 
for UCAS           
applications so it is 
really important 
that they are   
working hard to 
prepare for these  

EID 

We hope that our 
families celebrating 
Eid enjoyed their time 
with family and 
friends. 

Year 13 Leavers Meal 

 

We are currently arranging a 
year 13 leavers meal for 
Wednesday 6th July. We are 
hoping to go to Opuz in    
Watford. 

More details to follow. 


